
 
 

HAMDEN BOARD OF EDUCATION  
SPECIAL MEETING 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 29, 2016 
 

MINUTES 
 

 
 
Adam Sendroff, Chairman of the Board, called the Public Hearing on the Board of Education 
2016-17 operating budget to order at 7:00 PM. 
 
Board Members: Lynn, Campo, Christopher Daur, John Keegan, Vic Mitchell, Arturo Perez-
Cabello, Melinda Saller, Christopher Vega  
 
Administration: Jody Goeler, Chris Melillo, Michael Belden, Mark Albanese and Karen Kaplan, 
Gary Highsmith 
  
PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Numerous people spoke during the Public Hearing regarding: Family Consumer Science 
at Hamden Middle School and Pre-K-4 program at Church Street 

 
Adam Sendroff, Chairman of the Board, closed the Public Hearing on the Board of Education 
2016-17 operating budget at 7:58 PM. 
 
Adam Sendroff, Chairman of the Board, called the Board of Education meeting to order at 
8:00 PM. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 

1. Move to approve the minutes of the February 9, 2016 Board of Education meeting. 
Sendroff 
Second by: Keegan 
Unanimous 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS ON ACTION ITEMS 
 
 There were no public comments 
 

2. Move to approve the 2016-17 Board of Education operating budget in the 
amount of $85,826,552, an increase of 3.26% over the 2015-16 operating 
budget. 

   Sendroff 
   Second by: Keegan 
   Unanimous 
 
 



COMMENTS FROM BOARD MEMBERS 
 

The following Board members spoke: Arturo Perez-Cabello, Chris Daur, John Keegan, 
Lynn Campo, Chris Vega, Adam Sendroff  

 
COMMENTS FROM PRESS AND PUBLIC 
 
 There were no comments  

   
3. Move to adjourn (8:30 PM) 

Daur 
Second by: Saller 
Unanimous 

 
 


